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April 8, 2020 
 
Dear Lindenhurst School Community, 
  
As I had mentioned in a previous letter, the district staff now have access to Parent Square, a new communication 
platform to simplify parent communication from the district. You will be notified directly from your child’s teacher 
if they are planning to take advantage of this technology.  
 
Regardless of the teacher’s preference for communication tool, every district parent/guardian registered in 
eSchool will be receiving activation information for Parent Square. Additionally, the district has opened access to 
the Student Square app for all students at the Lindenhurst Middle School and Lindenhurst High School. If you have 
a child at the secondary level, they should expect to receive an activation email as well to their school email 
address. This will allow students to communicate directly with their teachers who chose to utilize the Parent 
Square program.  
 
You do not have to do anything with this information unless instructed to do so by your child’s teacher.   
 
The district is in the final stages of implementing this new program and as such, we hope to provide the secondary 
students with their activation information shortly, and the activation information for all district parents/guardians 
by the end of the week.  
 
You will receive your activation information via the contact information you have provided through eSchool. If you 
are unsure of the contact preference you have selected, you can revisit the information using the eSchool parent 
portal account.  
 
Below are the English and Spanish links to videos provided by Parent Square to assist you should your teacher 
choose this method of communication. 
 

English Video click here- https://drive.google.com/open?id=1rg2BjD6aNx7Idicd4fOiSa7hPOUI2v-Q 

 

Spanish Video click here- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ny53fY00ztWH1Ozye87V-tvpq7cY2TF0/view?usp=sharing 

 
Thank you, 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Daniel Giordano 
Superintendent of Schools 
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